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Comments: I am writing in regards to the Forest Service's proposed revisions to directives regarding

management of electric bicycle use on National Forest System lands (FSM 7700 and 7710 E-bikes #ORMS-

2619). 

 

I respectfully ask that electric bicycles continue to be considered as a "motor vehicle."

 

Electric bicycle should not be mixed with non-motorized bicycles.  In addition, many of our national forests are

already experiencing unsustainable amounts of recreational use.  This has pushed more people deeper into the

backcountry and forced most hikers into wilderness.   I do not believe that electric bicycles should be treated as

regular bicycles.  I believe e-bikes should only be allowed in areas that are designated for motorcycles.  

 


